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Georgia welcomes the Delegation of Uruguay and thanks for the presentation of the national report.

We recognize the progress made by Uruguay towards improving access to education, resulting in increased school completion rate. 

We commend Uruguay for the steps taken to strengthen institutional mechanism for the prevention of human trafficking within the digital space by establishing a Cybercrime Unit of the Ministry of Internal Affairs. 

Georgia also positively evaluates actions on the advancement of national support services for victims of gender-based violence. 

We would like to recommend to the Government of Uruguay:

· To continue to strengthen measures aimed at increasing women’s participation in political and public life.

· To carry on its work towards the promotion and protection of the rights of persons with disabilities. 

We wish the Delegation of Uruguay a successful UPR.


